
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Victoria Court Owners, 

 

The Board of Directors is in the process of updating the Victoria Court website. In 

addition to the website they are requesting your email address.  Emails will be used 

as a quick means of communication for those who would like to receive them. We 

use emails for emergencies and important reminders.  Your information will not be 

shared with any outside agency. 

 

If you would like to be added to our list, please complete the following and return. 

 

I would like to receive emails, at times, as a means of communication. 

 

____Yes      ____No 

 

Name_____________________________ 

 

Unit #_____________________________ 

 

My email Address is___________________________________________________ 

 

Is the unit a rental:____Yes ____No 

If yes, name of tenants________________________________________________ 

 

 

Please return by mail, fax or email to Debbie Gol at : 

d.gol@cpm975.com/fax 215-343-4409or to news@victoriacourtcondo.com 

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Board of Directors  

VICTORIA COURT CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION 
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